
 
 

 
 
 

School Immunisation Team 
5 Portmill Lane 

Hitchin 
Herts 

SG5 1DJ 
           

 Tel: 01462 427008 

                                                                                                                     EastAnglia@v-uk.co.uk 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
 
 
If your Child has still not received their Meningitis ACWY & DTP  Vaccination please can you 

email or call the school team to make an appointment at your nearest clinic. 

 

We are aware due to COVID 19, that some immunisations have been missed. This is an 

important vaccination part of the NHS Immunisation Schedule. 

 

Please check what your child is up to date with and contact the team if your child is still 

missing the ACWY and DTP Vaccination. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Vaccination UK 

School Immunisation Team  
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